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ADVISORY: FMC Message To Air During Congressional Baseball Game
Former Members Of Congress Recommit To Their Oath

(June 4, 2018) – Following the tragic shooting incident that badly injured House Majority Whip Steve Scalise (R-La.), FMC, the Association of Former Members of Congress will help support the bipartisan goals of the Congressional Baseball Game with a $10,000 contribution to the Game and the Washington Area Boys and Girls Club.
This year’s game will be on June 14 at 7:05 p.m. and will be played in Nats Park.
As part of saying thanks to FMC, organizers of the event will air a special message from former Members of Congress during the game on the Nationals Park jumbotron. The message features several former Members reciting the Congressional oath of office and ends with FMC President Cliff Stearns and Vice President Martin Frost letting baseball fans know that “while our terms may have ended, our commitment to the oath continues.”
“The Congressional Baseball Game and FMC have the same goals of bipartisanship and a focus on their community,” said Pete Weichlein, CEO of FMC. “Our community is the Congressional family, from staff to current Members to our own roster of former Members. Our goal with this message is to let that family know that we’re here and we’re working for a better Congress and a better American democracy.”
The message is part of a commitment to expand knowledge of understanding of FMC, a non-profit organization chartered by Congress in 1970 and dedicated to creating a better Congress, through civics and democracy education, encouraging communication between former and current Members and a robust international legislative exchange, created by FMC’s Congressional Study Groups on Japan, Germany, Korea and the EU.
The message features former Reps. Stearns (R-Fla.), Frost (D-Texas), L.F. Payne (D-Va.), Al Wynn (D-Md.), Ann Marie Buerkle (R-N.Y.), Tim Petri (R-Wisc.), Barbara Kennelly (D-Conn.), Tom Davis (R-Va.) and Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.).
The message can be seen at: https://vimeo.com/273322596.
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